
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
23 November 2012 
            
Newsletter No 11 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Christmas Dates for your Diary 
Christmas Nativity Thursday 6 December 2012 In school hall 2:00pm 

Christmas Concert Tuesday 18 December 2012 In school hall 6:00pm 
Christmas Church Service Thursday 20 December 2012 St Mary’s Church To be confirmed 
Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 26 November 2012.  All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for 
coffee afterwards. 

Karam Bhogal  Nursery 
For being kind and thoughtful, 
helping a new child to settle in 

Nursery 

   Fatima Mohamed  RW 
For recognising the high frequency 

words that have been set for 
homework 

  Isaac Masih   RB 
For working hard at his reading 

  Adijah Squire  1C 
For fantastic effort in all areas 

 Gwen Jones  1/2L 
For working hard in all areas 

  Adan Rahiem   2S 
For  making excellent progress 

with her reading 

Cara Johnston  3L 
For writing an excellent story 

Muhammed Al-Sajid  3/4B 
For working consistently hard in 

Maths lessons all week 

Tushar Magar  4J 
For writing some thoughtful 

rules during R.E. 

Ethan Stafford-Cookson  5W 
For excellent work in Science 

   Jaidon Crawford   5/6B 
For writing an excellent persuasive 

speech 

Ashley Collins 6S 
For writing a great persuasive 

letter 

 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 26 November 2012. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 
Jadine Duncan 

For helping another child to cut 
up their food at lunchtime 
when they were struggling  

Muskaan Shehzadi 
For always being kind and 

showing such lovely manners 



 
 
Weekly Certificates 

Lining Up 5W 
Spick and Span RB 
Movement Bird 1/2L 

Attendance 3L 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 6S   Runners up - 3/4B 
 
 
Urgent Reminder - Contact Numbers 
There have been a number of occasions where we have needed to contact parents/carers and have 
been unable to do so as we do not have the correct phone numbers. Could parents/carers please 
make sure the school office has your current contact numbers in case of emergencies. Thank you 
for your support. 
 

Message from Mrs Bains 
 
Courses at St Mary’s School 
If you are interested or would like further information about the courses below then please come 
along on the days indicated. 
English Course Monday         9:15am - 11:30am Held in the school bungalow 
Maths Course Wednesday  9:15am - 11:30am Held in the school bungalow 

Family Learning Course 
‘Storytelling’ 

Commencing Tuesday 2 November. 
This is a 6 week course, 2 hours 
weekly, working with your child and 
the tutor 

Held in the school bungalow. 
This course has been offered to 
morning nursery, both reception 
classes and class 1C at the 
moment. 

The above courses are free and are nationally recognised 
 
Term Dates 

End of Term 

 
Children break up on 

Thursday 20 December 2012 
and return to school on 

Tuesday 8 January 2013 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher 


